Dean Paul B, m, '
College of Liberal Arts and Boim.
University of Kansas.

Dear Dean lLawsong:

Thank you for youwr courtesy in returning to
this offise the olass cards which were incorrectly made out
by the soribes at enrollment time. When the olass carde
first came to this office we naturally supposed they were
made out correctly, and for that reason returned them to
your office after they had been signed,

Hith appreciation, I am

Director of Physiocal Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




